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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Changes in Verification Tracking Groups
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO MARCH 06, 2017

An update was made on a Electronic Announcement that was posted on October 31, 2016 titled "Changes in Verification Tracking Groups". The update was made on the chart attached on the Electronic Announcement, it clarifies that an institution is not required to complete verification if the student is no longer enrolled at the institution when the student was selected for verification. The update was done on March 3, 2017. Below we included the link to that Electronic Announcement.  

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/103116ChangesinVerificationTrackingGroup.html
Respectfully,

Rafael Gonzalez

President
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